
 

 

 

Tuesday 8th June 2021 

 

 

Dear parent/ carer, 

 

Crime and Safety Awareness Day 

 

I am writing to inform you that this week on Thursday 10th June, year 9 will be taking 

part in a Crime and Safety Awareness Day, delivered by the charity ‘Prison! Me! No 

Way!’ 

 

The day will involve sessions on: 

 

• County lines 

• Knife crime  

• Prison environment (including a life-size prison cell exhibit) 

• Anti-social behaviour and violence 

• Choices and consequences 

 

These sessions are designed to help young people develop the skills and knowledge 

required to think about the impact of decisions that they make on themselves and 

those around them. The sessions will also encourage pupils to explore how they can 

avoid involvement in crime and reduce risky behaviours in order to stay safe, as well 

as knowing where to turn for support if needed.  

 

In order to ensure that sessions can be delivered effectively, on Thursday the school 

day for year 9 will finish at 3pm.  

 

If you would like to find out more information about the organisation and the work 

that they do, you can go to www.pmnw.co.uk.  

 

Alternatively, if you would like further information about the day, please contact Miss 

Sayer on esayer@nusa.org.uk or 01159291492.   

  

Yours sincerely,  

  
Miss E. Sayer  

Head of PSHE Education  

http://www.pmnw.co.uk/
mailto:esayer@nusa.org.uk

